
 

 
 
13 March 2023 
 
 

GYMNASTICS PROGRAM 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Throughout Term 2, students from Kindergarten to Year 6 will be participating in the gymnastics 
program. This program is taught by qualified teachers from Sportspro. Sportspro will support 
students to develop fundamental and specialised movement skills as part of the PD/H/PE syllabus.  
 
During these lessons, students will develop their confidence, flexibility, strength, balance and 
coordination through a range of engaging activities. All lessons will take place in the school hall with 
specialised equipment. As it is a part of the curriculum, it is expected that all students attend. 
 
Students will need to wear their sports uniform on the day their class attends gymnastics.  
 
 

Thursday Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6  

Friday Kindergarten, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 

 
The cost of this 10 week program is $50 per child and it will begin on Thursday 27 April 2023. 
 
Please complete the attached online permission form and make payment by Monday 3rd April 2023. 
 
Any family experiencing financial hardship are encouraged to make an appointment with the 
principal to discuss payment options. All such requests are treated confidentially. 
 
 
  
Mrs Belinda Hall      Mr Cameron Jones 
Assistant Principal      Principal 
 


